
Dexter Lacrosse is a 501(c)(3) public charity 
Contact: Chris Gordon, President, Dexter Lacrosse, at gordoncl@umich.edu 

The Board of Education recognizes that there are times when non-profit community organizations offer programs or services that 
might benefit Dexter students and/or their families. The Board further recognizes that when it opens the forum for 
distribution/display of materials from outside groups, Federal law guarantees all non-profit groups be given the same rights. The 
attached information is brought to you as a service of Dexter Community Schools. This service does not imply endorsement of its 
contents by the administration of the school, the Superintendent or the Board. 
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7/8 Boys Lacrosse Season is Here! 
  

 No experience necessary !

 Daily practice begins March 24 !

 12+ games April through May !

 Lansing tournament May 17-18 !

 $375 participation fee !

Come try “The fastest sport on two feet!” 
 

Register through March 21 at 
www.DexterLacrosse.com 


